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FULL DAY RETURNS

In February the school returned to full
day learning after nearly 3 years! Some
students finish at 3pm, whilst other
finish at 4:15pm or 5pm! It is quite
tiring so some people want to go to
sleep after hey get home. I enjoy it
though, because it means I can spend
more time with my friends.

SPORTS DAY

On the 28th February, the school held
it's first Sports Day in three years at the
Sham Shui Po Sports Ground. There
were lots of competitions taking place,
like long jump, races, and throwing.
They were all very tiring. Everyone felt
happy during Sports Day. Even better,
we had a holiday afterwards!
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READING WITH THE PRINCIPAL
Every recess Principal Ng goes down to the

playground and reads stories to P1, 2 & 3. She enjoys

it a lot! She said that telling them stories is very

exciting and can help increase their interest in Greek

mythology.

TEACHER TALK - MR. LEE 

Mr. Lee is a new Chinese teacher at the school. He

also helps to manage the Chinese library. He enjoys

Chinese books, especially the Romance of the Three

Kingdom books. He also likes to watch superhero

movies. His favourite food is noodles and he likes the

colour green. In his spare time he reads. We can learn

from him as reading can help us learn new words!

Joke of the month: Why is February a frog's favourite month? Answer: because it has a LEAP YEAR!

A VISIT FROM K2
On 10th February, students from K2 came to our

school to take part in some activities. They explored

the school and took part in three different subject

activities. In English, P1 students read stories with

them in the English Room. In music they practised

playing the ukulele!  In art they made headbands.

What a fun visit for kindergarten students.

LUNCH TIME!

In February, the school announced we can have a full

day of school, that also meant we can eat lunch at

school! All students were very excited! We have four

dishes to choose from, A,B,C & N. What is the 'N' dish?

it's vegetarian! I'm glad we can eat lunch at school

every Monday to Thursday!
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